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          July 16, 2019 

           PROJECT UPDATE 
             200 NORTH  RECONSTRUCTION 

 MAIN  STREET  TO  400  EAST 
 

200 North Resident: 

 

Thanks for your patience, we know that 200 North is long past it’s prime, and we are as anxious as you 

are to see the construction project begin. Our vision for the reconstructed street is just one block to the 

north (on 300 North) and we believe it will be worth the wait! 

 

We would offer the following information for your consideration: 

 In preparation for the reconstruction project, Bountiful Irrigation has replaced the irrigation mains 

and services through the project. The City did not require their trench to be patched with asphalt 

because the project was anticipated to begin in May. 

 The wet weeks of May have delayed our construction plans. Contractors who were already 

committed to other projects weren’t able to work during those storms, affecting our schedule. 

 Bountiful City’s Water Line Contractor will be repairing the substandard work which resulted in 

settled trenches from the installation of the new water mains and services. This will occur before 

the road is reconstructed, and will be completed at no additional expense to the City. Please accept 

our apologies for the inconvenience and frustration you have experienced with this situation. 

 Our contractor, Advanced Paving, anticipates starting the project in mid-August. Construction will 

continue into the fall to complete the project. 

 Replacement of curb, gutter, sidewalk and drive approaches will be the first task to complete, and 

will be the sign that the major reconstruction effort is about to start. 

 

We will continue to update you on the project schedule as we have better information about the actual 

start date. If you have questions about the project please feel free to contact the Engineering Department 

at 801-298-6125. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bountiful City Engineering Department 

 
Lloyd N. Cheney, P.E., P.L.S. 

City Engineer | Public Works Director 
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